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December 10, 2024 
 
Joe Navid 
Vice President – Operations 
WF Botkin Construction Ltd 
 
Subject: 2024 Donation to Habitat’s Build Program  
 
Dear Joe, 
 
On behalf of Habitat for Humanity Saskatchewan, I am honored to recognize WF Botkin 
Construction Ltd.'s generous contribution to our 2024 build program in Regina. 
Your donation of concrete for the two Habitat homes completed during the 2024 
construction season played a pivotal role in transforming the lives of two deserving 
families. These families now have a safe and stable place to call home, thanks to your 
unwavering commitment to our mission. 
 
This partnership highlights your leadership in fostering community development and 
providing tangible support to those in need. Attached to this letter, you will find photos of 
the completed homes, which stand as a testament to the impact of your generosity. 
Thank you for helping us build strength, stability, and self-reliance through shelter. Your 
contributions have left an indelible mark on the lives of the families we serve. 
 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Kelsey Stewart 
VP of Operations 
Habitat for Humanity Saskatchewan 
 
 


